Members of the Joint Technical Corrections Committee,

I respectfully request that you implement prohibitions upon all forms of “mandates” as relates to
the COVID-19 vaccines, especially in schools and workplaces.

Mandates are not a solution as a one size fits all. Employers and schools need to respect citizens
rights to free choice for ourselves and children. An exemption should be honored for all. The
vaccinated need not fear the unvaccinated because after all, the are supposedly already immune
to covid. After over a year and a half we are still in division and pitted against each other which
needs to stop for our communities and our commerce and our State. It would seem we are media
fear driven and that narrative - it would seem - will not stop. This bill will calm all concerned.

Thank you for your consideration.





